
From:  Rand Schenck 

To:  Chair Lively and Committee Members 

Date: January 30, 2025 

Dear Chair Lively and Members of the Committee, 

I hope that at the end of the day you will work to defeat HB 3119. If Oregon is to meet its climate 
goals we need to implement the Advanced Clean Trucks Rule in Oregon soon. Implementation 
will help keep Oregonians healthy and our environment cleaner.  

I want to highlight the good that will result from planned implementation of ACT: 

• Ensuring that at risk Oregonians will not be exposed to health risks. 
• Ensuring we do not become a dumping ground for trucks that do meet standards. 
• Reinforcing that Oregon is serious about transitioning into a green energy economy. 
• Communicating that Oregon will continue to lead in the transition to renewable energy. 
• Recognizing that we can innovate and achieve an cost effective transportation future 

I appreciate you giving this letter your consideration and hope that you will oppose HB 3119 so 
that we can have both an economy and environment that works for all of us. 

Sincerely, 

Rand Schenck 

 
 


